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I support HB 3173. Oregon Flora is an invaluable and free to use botany resource for 

folks across all of Oregon. Citizens and industry workers alike benefit from the 

website and printed flora. I work in Urban Forestry and use these tools and am 

hoping to continue to have access to this excellent resource. 


